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Ref: FOI-012025-0001352 
 
Date: 29.1.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
 
Please see responses below – 
 
NHS Adult Hearing – Private Practice & Non-NHS Revenue 
 
The details we require are: 
 
1.      Does your NHS Adult Hearing service receive any Non-NHS revenue either directly from patients, in 
commission or in products or discount from manufactures, third party sellers online or otherwise?   -   NO – 
with the exception of our agreed market share price with our main hearing aid manufacturer based on the % 
of total aids we order from them compared to % of total aids ordered overall. 
 
For the avoidance of doubt this should include hearing aids or devices, Bluetooth enable devices, TV streamers, 
hearing aid remote controls or any other peripherals.  
 
If yes, then please list volumes/values per annum or if this is not available, then please provide the budgeted 
value in your trusts financial forecast for years 2023/24 and if available 2024/25.   -  N/A 
 
2.      Do any of the professional audiologists delivering NHS services on behalf of the Trust work in private 
practice?  -   No 
 
If yes, have they declared to the Trust that this is a potential conflict of interest?   -   N/A  
 
3.      Have you received any patient, customer or service user complaints that mention the purchase or supply 
of any of the following?  -   Hearing aids or devices, Bluetooth enabled devices, TV streamers, hearing aid 
remote controls or any other peripherals.   -   No 
 
- If yes, please list the number and nature of the complaint/complaints.   -   N/A 
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If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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